
Dear Sir/Madam:

I express my strong support for Senator John Madigan's bill to
disallow Medicare funding for sex selective abortions, affecting as
it does mainly female babies.

Apart from the horror of the barbaric extermination of (foetal) human
life, it is also sociologically quite unacceptable to upset the
gender balance in the community.  If persisted with, this outrageous
practice could eventually deny a young man a bride.

Please support Senator Madigan's pertinent legislation.

Kind regards,

Spero Katos




